
 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: October 28, 2022 

Subject: Value-Based Payment Webinar Series 

 

Dear Provider: 
 
Integrated Care DC has developed a two-part learning series for District of Columbia Medicaid providers to 
review concepts, strategies, and examples for adopting value-based payment (VBP) arrangements. The 
Department of Health Care Finance (DHCF) will also discuss its efforts to expand value-based purchasing. 
 
Part 1 of the series, “Understanding Value-Based Care & Value-Based Purchasing” will take place on 
November 3, and Part 2, “Achieving Better Outcomes Through Value-Based Care and Population Health 
Strategies” will take place on December 6. 
 
For more information, please review the following flyer or visit www.integratedcaredc.com. 
 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account Executive or the 
Provider Services department at 202-408-2237. 
 
  

http://www.integratedcaredc.com/


 

 


